
Transitioning from 
PHASE 1 to PHASE 2 

We are happy to announce that Peterson Park is transitioning from Phase 1 
to Phase 2 of the Reopening Plan for Skilled Nursing Facilities. The Illinois 
Department of Public Health (“IDPH”) and Centers for Medicare & Medicaid 

Services have recently released guidance for Skilled Nursing Facilities to 
follow regarding COVID-19 and re-introducing group activities and visitation. 

Under this new guidance there are three different “Phases” that a Skilled 
Nursing Facility can be categorized as. Each Phase has their own set of 

recommendations and stringencies regarding group activities and visitation 
depending on the status of the facility and its community.

Under Phase 2, indoor and outdoor visitations, as well as salon services, may 
be available subject to IDPH’s guidelines and regulations, which may change 
from time to time. Additionally, we may now commence limited and modified 
group dining and group activities at our facility. For further details, please feel 

free to reach out to the facility at 773-478-2000.

Please note, the phase-level is subject to change based on a variety of factors, 
including possible new guidance and recommendations. In the event of a 

change in Phase, we will update accordingly.


